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Transfer Depot closed due to 

weather 
 

(Kahnawake – 16, Onerahtókha/April 2018) The Waste 
Management Department of the Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawà:ke wishes to advise residents that the Transfer 
Depot on the Seaway Road will be closed today due to icy 
conditions.  
 
The Transfer Depot will re-open tomorrow (April 17) and 
resume normal hours. 
 
Community members are asked to refrain from dumping 
materials outside the fence or along the seaway road.  
 
The facility is for community use only and not intended for 
contractors/businesses. For questions related to this or 
Waste Management in general, please contact the Waste 
Management Office at (450) 632-5825 or visit 
www.kahnawake.com/wastemanagement. 
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